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MEMORANDUM 

TO: VSA, VPA, VCSEA, VT-NEA, VSBA, VASBO, VISA, VSBIT and other Education 

Partners 

FROM: Krista Huling, Chair 

SUBJECT: Meeting Day Change 

DATE: September 6, 2017 

This is a courtesy memo advising that the State Board of Education will now meet every third 

Wednesday of the month instead of every third Tuesday. This day change was necessary to 

accommodate State Board of Education members’ schedules. Locations for meetings will vary 

and as determined, will be posted on the State Board of Education’s webpage.  

Thank you for adjusting your calendars to this change. 


